
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

1 July 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Industrial Action – Thursday 10 July 2014 

As you will be aware from reports in the media, the National Union of Teachers (NUT) is engaging in a day of 
industrial action on Thursday 10 July 2014.   

Groby Community College will remain open as normal during the day for both pre and post 16 students.  

The trip to Alton Towers will continue as planned. 

The activity day for those NOT going to Alton Towers will remain as planned. 

Year 12 students – if not going to Alton Towers they will be expected to either join in with the whole college 
activity day events or self study. 

If there is a change to the strike action a message will be placed on our website.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

                  

 

 Robert Coles      
Principal    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


